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POLICY 
 
The Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board (HSCDSB) is committed to 
developing the full potential of each child.  Where deemed necessary, and in the best 
interest of our students, the board forms partnerships and agreements with local 
agencies and providers to enhance the programming and services for our students. 
These agreements are always within the parameters of our collective agreements and 
other legal obligations.  From time to time, the board receives requests from 
parents/guardians for privately funded services to take place at school. The HSCDSB 
only considers services which support a disability-related need and which complement 
and not replace existing services. Consideration is always given to how any decision 
would impact the student’s dignity, inclusion and independence.  In all cases where 
third-parties are providing services in HSCDSB schools, these are governed by the 
process outlined in the accompanying procedural guideline and formalized agreements. 
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